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Hello Bernie! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this
newsletter!

 

Editor:  Rebecca RIEBELING
If you have any comments or
questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers
May 24 2011
John Ilott 
"The National Health Practioner
Registration and Accreditation
Scheme"
May 31 2011 
Andrew MacLeod 
"Melbourne's Future as Seen by
The Committee for Melbourne"
Jun 7 2011 
Professor John Reeder 
"Can we eliminate malaria?"
Jun 14 2011
President Anne King 
"Police mentoring programme
graduation"
Jun 21 2011
No meeting this Tuesday 
"Club Changeover Friday
evening"
Jul 5 2011
Presentation on Plans for 2011-
2012 
"By President Kevin and
Committee Directors"

Upcoming Events

Working Bee Royal Talbot
Rehabilitation Centre
May 21 2011

Vocational Visit - Garrett
Enterprises

This Week's Meeting, Tues May 24th
by RIEBELING, Rebecca 

John Ilott 

"The National Health Practioner Registration and Accreditation Scheme" 

Establishment of the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme is the
most comprehensive and complex reform of health practitioner regulation
ever undertaken in Australia.  It is also one of the most ambitious
regulatory reforms undertaken anywhere in the world, placing patient
safety at the heart of health practitioner regulation.

John is the Director, Operations of the Australian Health Practitioner
Regulation Agency. 

Duty Roster, Tues May 24th 
by Rebecca RIEBELING 

Note:  Duty people are expected to be on duty at RACV at 7am as many
guests start arriving from this time. 

Please note if unable to attend please arrange to swap your role
with another member. 

Chairperson Russell Rolls
Sergeant Herb Greenwood
Reporter Allan Driver
Door Scott Munro

Photographer Bruce Heron

Greeter Paul Maguire
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May 29 2011

Echuca Moama Steam Rally
Jun 11 2011 - Jun 12 2011

Police Mentoring Programme
graduation breakfast
Jun 14 2011

Vocational Visit
Nov 18 2011 - Nov 18 2011

News

Inside Story - One night only-
Support the Blue Ribbon
Foundation
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ClubRunner Sponsors

Please visit our Sponsors.
To place your ad click here.

Club Site Sponsors

Please visit our Club Website
Sponsors.

To place your ad click here.

Meeting Report, Tues May 17th
by Bruce McBAIN 

Meeting Opening 

The meeting opened with 30 members and 1 guest. 
After acknowledging the Traditional Owners of the Land,
President Anne invited chair of the day John Ilott to open
the meeting with the Loyal Toast and Rotary Grace. 

Sergeant's Session

Sergeant Herb Greenwood introduce a modified version of a popular
Australian past time which when failing to elicit a winner, the prize of a
bottle of wine was given to a prospective member from RMIT. 

Club Announcements

Announcements related to the Steam Rally, White Lion bail out, Know Your
Numbers, the Changeover and Talbot working bee.  Select the links to
Upcoming Events for more details.  The film night organized by Kay
Stevens was enjoyed by all attending. 

Guest Speakers

International Report

Alan Driver outlined the achievements of the International Committee:

12 members and partners supporting the people power needs of the
Steam Rally run by our Sister Club Echuca-Moama;
Alan Driver, tour leader of the District 9800 trip to Turkey and
presentation of items to a School for the Blind by participants;
The Committee had successfully raised $6,000 for the Club at 2
special breakfasts;
Friendship Exchange;
Water filter supplied to Laos;
$1,600 had been provided for health awareness leaflets in PNG;
One working bee at DIK, Brooklyn and a donation of $3,000 to
support DIK lease cost and $500 to partly subsidise a container of
goods to East Africa;
Continual evaluation of possible projects in the Philippines and
contribution from our Sister Club Osaka Hommachi to that project
amounting to $US5,000;
Formation of a Friendship club with a club in Manilla;
2 Disaster Aid Survivor packs had been funded;
2 impregnated mosquito nets provided to PNG in conjunction with
Rotary Against Malaria program;
Strengthened relationship with International House through support
of a prize award, attendance at Cafe International, encouraging
students to attend RCCM-S breakfasts and provision of $1,000
towards funding specialized counseling service; and
Ongoing liaison with our two sister clubs, Echuca Moama and Osaka
Hommachi.

Osaka Hommachi celebrations 
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Paul Maguire reported on the recent delegation of himself and Harumi,
John and Lorraine Meehan, Frank & Pauline O'Brien, Herb and Leonie
Greenwood and Kevin and Veronica Love in conjunction with the 20th
Anniversary of the Osaka Hommachi Club.  Despite being overshadowed
and curtailed as a result of the tragic earthquake and tsunami north of
Tokyo, the dinner at the Rihga Royal Hotel which was catered by a
renowned Royal Chef had been a great night.  Our club presented a
polished wooden box made from Victorian timbers around Warrandyte to
mark the anniversary.  Paul's talk was illustrated by a series of slides of
the night depicting magnificent scenery, people and temple shots marking
the subsequent tour; from one slide it is obvious that although the trend
started in Japan, Melbourne can apparently cram more commuters into a
train. 

At the conclusion of his presentation Paul presented Anne with the
formally signed agreement from Osaka Hommachi to contribute $US5,000
to our Philippines project. 

Philippines Project

Paul Maguire provided an outline on current progress in the Philippines,
which had been frustratingly slow, it now appears likely to focus on
educational scholarships to enable students to study therapeutic massage
and establish small businesses in that field and in turn provide hands-on
help to students. 

Rotary District Conference Adelaide 2011 Photos
by JONES, David 

Follow this LINK to the Rotary District 9800 website which
now shows 300 District Conference photo highlights. 
More photos will be available shortly  that will show many
great shots of the delegates. 

 If you did not attend here is the photographic proof that a good time was
had by all and you need to book in for next year's Conference in
downtown Melbourne. 

http://www.rotarydistrict9800.org/

